THE ELMS MEDICAL CENTRE

West Cheshire Clinical Commissioning Group is purchasing a Blood Pressure Monitoring machine for the Practice waiting rooms.
The intension is to encourage patients to 'self monitor' their BP so that any problems can potentially be picked up at an early stage and more serious problems prevented from developing. The machine also prints off the important data so it can be entered onto patient’s medical notes by admin staff, hence saving the clinician’s time during consultations.

The Practice would like your feedback on how to promote this to our patient population. Your ideas on how to encourage patients to routinely use this would be most welcome.
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FEEDBACK QUESTIONS:

1.  Would you feel at ease using the machine in the waiting area?

2.  If you wouldn’t feel at ease, what could the practice do to make

patients feel at ease to use the machine?

3.  How could we encourage patients to actively use the machine?
(Your feedback is very important to us and would be greatly appreciated.  Please email the surgery on elms.medicalcentre@nhs.net or drop any feedback into the surgery.  Many thanks).
